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Connect, Grow and Thrive.
April 7,2022

The Honorable Elissa Slotkin
1210 Longworth House Office
Washington D.C. 20515

Re: Lansing Regional Chamber of Commerce Support for the Restaurant Revitalization Fund
Dear Congresswoman Slotkin:

On behalf of the Lansing Regional Chamber of Commerce, we respectfully request your support
for the Restaurant Revitalization Fund, H.R. 3807, that is up for consideration on the House
floor.

This legislation will provide $42 billion in relief to food service businesses and those businesses
that were impacted more than others, based on the sheer nature of their industries. With the
continued challenges of recovering from the global pandemic to new concerns, including supply
chain issues and inflation, this legislation will provide much-needed relief.

We appreciate your consideration in supporting the Restaurant Revitalization Fund. This
legislation aligns with the Chamber’s policy priority to promote economic development and job
creation in the mid-Michigan region.

Thank you for your continued leadership in addressing the impact of COVID-19 on our
businesses, citizens, and Michigan as a whole.

Sincerely,

N a > amons

Tim Daman
President & CEO
Lansing Regional Chamber of Commerce

Office: Fax: www.lansingchamber.org



